Private-pay only adult family home policy


[ADULT FAMILY HOME NAME]

MEDICAID PAYMENT POLICY
[Name of adult family home] currently does not accept payment from Medicaid nor does it provide services to clients whose payment source is through the Medicaid program.

Privately-paying clients who, in the future may seek and obtain funding via the Medicaid program for purposes of paying for community-based long term care services will not be able to remain living in this adult family home.  If you convert to the Medicaid program a thirty-day written notice of discharge will be provided to you and/or your representative (if applicable) and assistance will be provided in ensuring a smooth and efficient transfer to another setting that will accept Medicaid as a payment source.

By signing below you acknowledge that you have read this form and a representative of the adult family home has explained it to you.

Client Signature
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Representative Signature (if applicable)
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Adult Family Home Representative Signature

Date

